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Welcome to the fourth edition of HackAddict!

Thanks to ProZaq and Void for their many contributions.

This Hackintosh newsletter is devoted fully to the world of Hackintosh. 
HackAddict includes a number of files mentioned in this issue.

Please. This newsletter can't continue without your support. If you can 
submit an article, please send them to me. If not, at least send this to all 
your friends. Thanks! 

The Weasel
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